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Pinneberg, den 01.03.2024  

 

 

Dear school community, 

 

We would like to inform you that yesterday graffiti was discovered in one of the 

bathrooms, which led us to involve the police. 

After a thorough investigation, the police deemed the inscription harmless. 

Nevertheless, in close collaboration with the police and the school authorities, we 

have taken all necessary steps to ensure the safety of your children. All measures 

were taken in close coordination with the police and school supervision. At no time 

was there a specific threat; however, the police were present throughout the entire 

school day today to demonstrate a presence. 

We want to emphasize that classes will proceed as usual on Monday, March 4th. Of 

course, we will appropriately address the incident with the children to discuss any 

concerns or fears. However, we also ask you to sensitize your children to the fact that 

graffiti that announces a crime is itself a crime. We thank you for your support and 

cooperation in this situation. 

 
Best regards, 


